
 
 
 
 
The Honorable Paul Seaton 
Alaska State Senate 
Alaska State Capitol 
Juneau, Alaska 99801-1182 
 
Dear Representative Seaton, 
 
Thank you for introducing  HB57.  I greatly appreciate your interest in creating 
bicyclist-friendly programs and improving bike safety statewide.  Not only can 
HB132 help Alaskans cut down on their fuel costs when we commute less by car, but 
the state will save money via less wear-and-tear on public infrastructure.  
Additionally, I am very pleased with the second part of the bill to provide 
grants to improve and increase safe bike routes.  This important component of the 
bill will encourage Alaskans to commute by bike because of increased safety and 
expediency.   
 
Thanks again for your work in introducing this fantastic bill and please let me 
know what I can do to support it in the future. 
 
Sincerely, 
J.T. Lindholm 
 


